CONTAINS PROPRIETARY INFORMATION
CONFIDENTIAL TREATMENT REQUESTED UNDER THE FREEDOM OF
INFORMATION ACT

Mav 10, 2010

Mary E. Landry

Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard
Commander, Eighth Coast Guard District
Hale Boggs Building

500 Poydras Street

New Orleans LA 70130

Re:  MC 252 Response - United States Coast Guard Request for Proprietary
Information Regarding Potential Productive Capacity of the Maconda
Well.
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